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Online Content:


Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
	pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl


P & F email
pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au


Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

Board Meeting
August 9th


  
Thursdays

 9:30am - 11:00am 
or 

1:00pm - 2:30pm
View our Facebook Page


See Page 6

Mary McKillop 

Feast Day

August 8th


I hope you have had a chance to regroup and refuel in the holidays and 
spend quality time with family and friends. In the busyness of our lives, 
especially during term time, the chance to rest and take care of 
ourselves during holidays is crucial.

At the end of last term you would have been involved in parent student 
teacher interviews. Parent student teacher interviews provide a chance 
to recognise and celebrate your child’s/children’s achievements during 
the first part of their 2022 school year and to discuss ‘where to next’ in 
their learning journey. At Sacred Heart we always have excellent 
attendance rates during these two days, a reflection of the care and 
investment we have as a community in our students, academically, 
socially, emotionally and spiritually. 

We are very fortunate at Sacred Heart to have an involved community, a 
connected group of people brought together through the common 
interest of the welfare of our students and helping them reach their 
potential. Within this community we support each other in challenging 
times, care about each other, build relationships, celebrate our 
successes and share a sense of belonging and pride in our school. As a 
community we are strengthened by the gifts and contributions we bring 
to our community, guided by our faith, attitudes and values.

As I reflect on the first half of 2022 it is with great pride that I recollect all 
the opportunities our students have been offered and the successes of 
our community. Cross country carnivals, Red day, reports celebrating 
learning progress, Sacred Heart Feast Day, buddy masses, Mother’s 
Day celebration, participation in the Anzac day parade, Sacrament of 
Reconciliation, Grade 5/6 gala day and swimming carnival to name just 
a few. These experiences are in addition to the everyday participation of 
students within classroom learning programs where they learn and 
continue to make connections with staff and their peers. Thank you to 
everyone who contributed to these experiences by sharing your gifts and 
experiences in order to foster a connected community. I look forward to 
working with our community for the remainder of 2022.

Welcome back to Term 3


http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
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Covid update


Please be aware of the updated COVID Safety plan from CET.
 


• If your child is unwell please keep them at home 

• Positive cases are still required to isolate for at least 7 days.

• Close contacts are still required to follow close contact rules for 7 days including testing 

daily if leaving their home and wearing a mask (all persons 12 years and older) in indoor 
settings when outside their home.


• RATS are available at the office if you need them

• Face masks are no longer required to be worn in schools, early childhood centres or on 

public transport unless the person is a close contact however, Public Health strongly 
encourages people to wear a face mask indoors where they cannot physically distance 
themselves or if they are at a higher risk of respiratory illness like COVID-19 and influenza.


• The reinfection exclusion period has been reduced from 12 weeks to 28 days. People who 
have symptoms of COVID-19 within 28 days following their release from isolation do not 
need to test and isolate for 7 days.


 

Confirmed cases

 

Should a student or member of staff test positive for COVID-19 they must:

• Please continue to inform us if your child tests positive or is a close contact

• Isolate for a minimum of 7 days, provided outside the 28-day reinfection exclusion period.

• Isolate for a further 3 days if they still have symptoms on day 7.

• If test positive using a rapid antigen test, register the result with Public Health using their 

online declaration form or phone the Public Health Hotline 1800 671 738.

• Notify household close contacts of the need to observe close contact requirements when 

leaving their homes.


Adele Murphy 
Acting Principal
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

24th 25th

First Day Term 3

26th
 27th

Instrumental Strings

28th

Instrumental Band

29th

Assembly 2:10pm


30th

31st 1st
 2nd
 3rd

Instrumental Strings

4th

Instrumental Band

5th

Assembly 2:10pm


6th

7th 8th

Mary McKillop 
Feast Day


9th

Board Meeting 
6:30pm-8:30pm


10th

Instrumental Strings

11th

Instrumental Band

12th

No Assembly


13th

14th 15th
 16th
 17th

Instrumental Strings

18th

Instrumental Band

19th
 20th

2022 Dates

September
Fri 9th - Athletics Carnival

November
Fri 4th - NIJSSA Athletics Carnival
Fri 25th Prep-Gr2 Cross Country

July 2022

2022 Term  Dates
Term One:
3 February - 14 April
Term Two:
2 May - 8 July
Term Three:
25 July - 30 September 
Term Four:
17 October 2022 - 14 December

2023 Term  Dates
Term One:
2 February - 6 April
Term Two:
26 April - 7 July
Term Three:
24 July - 29 September 
Term Four:
16 October - 14 December

August 2022
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Outdoor Play and 
Learning

 
  Catholic Education Tasmania 
supports schools in offering children 
creative play and learning within our 
outdoor spaces through our Outdoor 
Play and Learning Policy. 
 
It is timely to restate some purposes 
of this policy, being: 

·      Support learning and creative 
play with reasonable levels of risk-taking.


·      Offer age appropriate activities and items to encourage 
development of gross motor, collaboration and risk 
assessment skills.


·      Enable children to extend their capabilities.

 

Examples of potential activities with suitable risk controls 
include:

·      Loose parts imaginative play & building.  
e.g. Logs, sticks, milk crates, rocks, tyres, mud play, etc

·      Limited tree climbing / play
·      Approved items disassembled
·      Fire pit usage & tricycles ridden without helmets

 
If your child(ren) are participating you may wish to discuss how 
they are finding this? You are welcome to contact your Principal 
with feedback, or queries. 
 

Updated 20/1/2022
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Happy Hearts 2022
Setup for Success


 is Catholic Education Tasmania’s early years program 
promoting learning for life for both young children


 (Birth -5) and their families. 


Our program at Sacred Heart is named ‘Happy Hearts’. 

All children aged Birth - 5 years old, 


including Kindergarten children, 

are welcome to join us. 


We have a choice of two sessions on Thursdays…. either 

9:30 - 11:00    or    1:00 - 2:30, 


held in the Kinder Green room. 

Bring along a hat, water bottle and own individual fruit. 


Weekly updates can be found at our 2022

 ‘Happy Hearts at Sacred Heart Launceston (SETUP Birth -5)’  

Facebook group. It is a great way to stay connected to 
‘Happy Hearts’ and with each other.


Please feel free to email us too 
beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au 

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts!
Beth & Rebecca 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/724977608553126
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm

Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Days

Kinder - Sports Uniform Wed/Fri
Prep - Sports Uniform All Year
Grade 1 (Sports Uniform Wed and Fri )
Grade 2 (Sports Uniform Thur and Fri )
Grades 3 and 4(Sports Uniform Monday and Friday)
Grades 5 and 6 (Sports Uniform Tuesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in 

full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have 

your 100 point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring 
it to the school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded 

and verified.

2022 Term Dates 


Term 2 Monday 2.5.22 to Friday 8.7.22

Term 3 Monday 25.7.22 to Friday 30.9.22

Term 4 Monday 17.10.22 to Wed 14.12.22


2023 Term Dates 


Term 1 Thursday 2.2.23 to Friday 6.4.23

Term 2 Wednesday 26.4.23 to Friday 7.7.23

Term 3 Monday 24.7.23 to Friday 29.9.23


Term 4 Monday 16.10.23 to Thursday 14.12.23

Canteen

Lunch orders are available Tuesdays 
& Thursdays. Order through the 
Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app 
before you will need to update your 
child’s grade.

Absentees

Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Times

8.45am - 2.55pm

Webpage:	
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

	Facebook:

	www.facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:

	www.pinterest.com.au/
sacredheartl/

S.H.S.	Parents	and	Friends	email

 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au


mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
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